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The Library will be closed on August 20

2016/08/16

During the summer closure, the entire building of NSZL will be closed on Saturday August 20, 2016,
so on this day you cannot visit our exhibition entitled Zichy’s Drawn Heroes either. We apologize for
the inconvenience and look forward to seeing you on Tuesday August 23.

Services of National Széchényi Library are not available between July 18 and August 22, 2016.
During this summer closure, the entire building of NSZL will be closed on Saturday August 20, 2016,
so on this day you cannot visit our exhibition entitled Zichy’s Drawn Heroes either. We apologize for
the inconvenience and look forward to seeing you on Tuesday August 23.
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